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The now venerable firm of Royal Barry Wills was founded in a one-room office on Boston's Beacon Street in
1925. Initially fueled by word of mouth and occasional newspaper exposure, the firm gained admiration for
Wills’s fresh take on various New England styles, including Georgian, Tudor, French Provincial, and
Colonial American. Driven by the country's desire for both aesthetic appeal and practicality, the firm's
popularity increased dramatically with its focus on the creation of modern homes inspired by the one-anda-half-story Cape Cod houses, which perfectly balanced the classic and the new. Now run by his son,
Richard Wills, the firm has been designing elegant private homes in the classically inspired Colonial New
England tradition for more than eighty-five years. As time has passed, their Cape Cod-style homes have
proven remarkably adaptable to the demands of contemporary life, while staying true to Wills's original
flair for intermingling past and present. This book features examples of the firm's work from its
founding to the present, with an emphasis on more recent houses that have been built throughout New
England.Microbial Physiology retains the logical, easy-to-follow organization of the previous editions.
An introduction to cell structure and synthesis of cell components is provided, followed by detailed
discussions of genetics, metabolism, growth, and regulation for anyone wishing to understand the
mechanisms underlying cell survival and growth. This comprehensive reference approaches the subject from
a modern molecular genetic perspective, incorporating new insights gained from various genome projects.
The major objective of this book is to identify and focus attention on those methods and concepts that
contribute to an understanding of organismal or genetic persistence. In addition, information about
microbial physiology, genetics and ecology contributing to persistence of microorganisms or the
measurement of persistence will be discussed. Consequently, there is a great need for more baseline
information concerning the ecology of microbes in the natural environment. In determining the underlying
risks associated with the release of genetically engineered microorganisms, both the target of risk and
the critical exposure level must be identified.An ever-increasing thirst for information in recent years
among consumers, researchers, and the general population has necessitated continuous growth of internet
architecture and accessibility, an issue which, if not addressed properly, may inhibit the growth of the
internet as a whole. Solutions for Sustaining Scalability in Internet Growth investigates current issues
impeding the growth of information architecture and explores methods for developing a wider-reaching and
ever-evolving internet. The book presents viable solutions to some of the current threats to robust and
pervasive information systems, enabling internet actors such as network providers, service providers,
vendors, and regulatory bodies to ensure the creation of a more accessible and balanced internet.The
ultimate pocket map of Bruges! Explore Bruges with this handy, pop-up, city map. This genuinely pocketsized Bruges map includes 2 PopOut maps featuring: a street map of historic Bruges and a street map of
central Bruges as well as maps of Antwerp, Ghent and a locator map.Time surrounds us. It defines our
experience of the world; it echoes through our every waking hour. Time is the very foundation of
conscious experience. Yet as familiar as it is, time is also deeply mysterious. We cannot see, hear,
smell, taste, or touch it. Yet we do feel it—or at least we think we feel it. No wonder poets, writers,
philosophers, and scientists have grappled with time for centuries. In his latest book, award-winning
science writer Dan Falk chronicles the story of how humans have come to understand time over the
millennia, and by drawing from the latest research in physics, psychology, and other fields, Falk shows
how that understanding continues to evolve. In Search of Time begins with our earliest ancestors'
perception of time and the discoveries that led—with much effort—to the Gregorian calendar, atomic
clocks, and "leap seconds." Falk examines the workings of memory, the brain's remarkable "bridge across
time," and asks whether humans are unique in their ability to recall the past and imagine the future. He
explores the possibility of time travel, and the paradoxes it seems to entail. Falk looks at the quest to
comprehend the beginning of time and how time—and the universe—may end. Finally, he examines the puzzle
of time's "flow," and the remarkable possibility that the passage of time may be an illusion.
Entertaining, illuminating, and ultimately thought provoking, In Search of Time reveals what some of our
most insightful thinkers have had to say about time, from Aristotle to Kant, from Newton to Einstein, and
continuing with the brightest minds of today.Reap the benefits of increased ROI by integrating ServiceOriented Design principles and XML Web services into your IT infrastructure.On Shifting Sands has
contributions from leading South African writers and critics, and it includes discussions from the
cultural debate as well as original fiction, poetry, and artwork.America's most beloved dog trainers are
back with brand-new training techniques in the definitive guide to raising a happy, obedient puppy.
Raising a happy, well-adjusted puppy is much like raising a child -- owners have to listen to what their
puppy's behavior is trying to tell them. And it's far simpler than people think.With the intuitive and
step-by-step methods included in this invaluable book from experts Brian Kilcommons and Sarah Wilson,
including tips on how to deal with every kind of personality, puppies can be trained quickly and
painlessly.With humor, time-tested advice, and an arsenal of tricks, My Smart Puppy teaches new dog
owners everything they need to know to raise a healthy, happy, and well-adjusted dog.An adult coloring
book that feeds the soul Grab some colors, markers, or pencils in a variety of hues and let your
creativity flow while you meditate on God's word. Within these pages, you'll find 24 verses from the
Bible to inspire the artist in you. Author Michelle Stimpson shares some of her favorite scriptures to
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remind you that God loves you and He cares. Use your relaxing time with this coloring book to hide His
word in your heart. Then feel free to remove the finished page to display your work or give your
masterpiece to someone who needs a little encouragement.Language learning research aims to describe and
fully explain how and why language learning takes place, but can fall short of its stated purpose.
Systematic, rigorous research is needed if the growing field of language learning is to progress
methodically. This book demonstrates and fully explains such a methodology. Given that research in
language acquisition yields practical pedagogical implications, it is crucial that it is rigorous and
accurate. This book offers a quantitative research methodology that relies on statistical analysis in
order to make inferences and conclusions about language learning. Experimental research aims to
understand differences between or within groups of learners under manipulated environments. It requires
strict control of conditions, enabling interpretations with a low factor of error. Aek Phakiti provides
step-by-step guidelines and underlying principles, epistemology and methodology, in a book that is
essential for advanced students of language acquisition and language and education.This volume is a
unique overview of cardiovascular development from the cellular to the organ level across a broad range
of species. The first section focuses on the molecular, cellular, and integrative mechanisms that
determine cardiovascular development. The second section has eight chapters that summarize cardiovascular
development in invertebrate and vertebrate systems. The third section discusses the effects of disease
and environmental and morphogenetic influences on nonmammalian and mammalian cardiovascular development.
It includes strategies for the management of congenital cardiovascular malformations in utero and
postnatally.This book is intended for intermediate users who want to learn how to administrate a MariaDB
server or a set of servers. It is aimed at MariaDB users, and hence working knowledge of MariaDB is a
prerequisite.Ideal gift for the professional in your life - 6x9 119 page custom notebook - perfect for
secret santa or a co-worker colleague - unique specialist personalised gift!Arizona Ranger Sam
O'Ballivan, posing as a schoolmaster to control the rough ranchers' children who attend the school, finds
himself distracted by Maddie, the lovely sister of one of his worst students, who runs the local
mercantile.Roman Archaeology for Historians provides students of Roman history with a guide to the
contribution of archaeology to the study of their subject. It discusses the issues with the use of
material and textual evidence to explain the Roman past, and the importance of viewing this evidence in
context. It also surveys the different approaches to the archaeological material of the period and
examines key themes that have shaped Roman archaeology. At the heart of the book lies the question of how
archaeological material can be interpreted and its relevance for the study of ancient history. It
includes discussion of the study of landscape change, urban topography, the economy, the nature of
cities, new approaches to skeletal evidence and artefacts in museums. Along the way, readers gain access
to new findings and key sites - many of which have not been discussed in English before and many, for
which, access may only be gained from technical reports. Roman Archaeology for Historians provides an
accessible guide to the development of archaeology as a discipline and how the use of archaeological
evidence of the Roman world can enrich the study of ancient history, while at the same time encouraging
the integration of material evidence into the study of the period’s history. This work is a key resource
for students of ancient history, and for those studying the archaeology of the Roman period.Lowell, a
former con man, reveals the secrets of cheating, scams, and hustles in this roller-coaster ride through
bar bets, carnivals, Internet fraud, big and small cons, card and dice games, and more.A Town Called Love
Reporter Grace Corbett has the lead of a lifetime. The city girl moves to Love, Alaska, where the mayor's
"Operation Love" is matching women from across the country with hunky Alaskan men. Grace pretends to be a
woman looking for romance, and her act gets a lot easier when she starts to fall for rugged sheriff Boone
Prescott. Grace vowed she'd never let herself love again, but in cold and beautiful Alaska, her heart is
thawing for Boone. Still, to win the lawman she'll have to confess everything…and hope that Operation
Love can manage one more happy ending."Genevieve Buchanan inherited a castle -- and a ghost to go along
with it. But Kendrick de Piaget was no typical ghost. He was a handsome and infuriatingly arrogant
thirteenth-century knight. At first he wanted to frighten Genevieve, though she was more charmed than
scared by his ghostly tricks. But when his thoughts turned to wooing her instead, Genevieve had to face
her greatest fear: falling in love." -- from publisher's web site.Bible crossword puzzles are a great way
to pass time while learning God's Word. This collection of 143 newspaper-quality crosswords will keep you
using your brain and your Bible for hours on end. Bible references are taken from the King James Version,
and answers are provided. Challenge and expand your knowledge of Scripture with this giant book of Bible
crossword puzzles!Influential accounts of European cultural history variously suggest that the rise of
nominalism and its ultimate victory over realist orientations were highly implemental factors in the
formation of Modern Europe since the later Middle Ages, but particularly the Reformation. Quite probably,
this is a simplification of a state of affairs that is in fact more complex, indeed ambiguous. However,
if there is any truth in such propositions - which have, after all, been made by many prominent
commentators, such as Panofsky, Heer, Blumenberg, Foucault, Eco, Kristeva - we may no doubt assume that
literary texts will have responded and in turn contributed, in a variety of ways, to these processes of
cultural transformation. It seems of considerable interest, therefore, to take a close look at the
complex, precarious position which literature, as basically a symbolic mode of signification, held in the
perennial struggles and discursive negotiations between the semiotic 'twin paradigms' of nominalism and
realism. This collection of essays (many of them by leading scholars in the field) is a first
comprehensive attempt to tackle such issues - by analyzing representative literary texts in terms of
their underlying semiotic orientations, specifically of nominalism, but also by studying pertinent
historical, theoretical and discursive co(n)texts of such developments in their relation to literary
discourse. At the same time, since 'literary nominalism' and 'realism' are conceived as fundamentally
aesthetic phenomena instantiating a genuinely 'literary debate over universals', consistent emphasis is
placed on the discursive dimension of the texts scrutinized, in an endeavour to re-orient and consolidate
an emergent research paradigm which promises to open up entirely new perspectives for the study of
literary semiotics, as well as of aesthetics in general. Historical focus is provided by concentrating on
the English situation in the era of transition from late medieval to early modern (c. 1350-1650), but
readers will also find contributions on Chrétien de Troyes and Rabelais, as well as on the 'aftermath' of
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the earlier debates - as exemplified in studies of Locke and (post)modern critical altercations,
respectively, which serve to point up the continuing relevance of the issues involved. A substantial
introductory essay seeks to develop an overarching theoretical framework for the study of nominalism and
literary discourse, in addition to offering an in-depth exploration of the 'nominalism/realism-complex'
in its relation to literature. An extensive bibliography and index are further features of interest to
both specialists and general readers.The author presents an account of her sister's suicide, and the
lifelong impact that the suicide has had on her own life and the lives of the other members of her
family.The End Of The Cold War Has Induced Fresh Thinking On Approaches To Security. The Emphasis Is On
Non-Conventional Aspects, Particularly Economic Strength, Interest And Interdependence Of Nations. The
Book Examines The Scope And Policy Implications Of The Above Thinking In The Context Of South Asia.
Central To Focus Of The Book Are Political And Economic Trends In The Region At A Time Of Sweeping
Transformations In Global Politics, Economics And Security Against The Backdrop Of Historical Mistrust
And Bilateral Disputes.Maxwell Jameson Trevor, prince of Lilaria, hates his royal role. Despising the
limelight, he takes solace in his art studio and steers clear of any drama. But when one of the newly
discovered royals passes away, Maxwell's brother Alex asks him to break the news to the old man's
granddaughter. Though he hates to be the bearer of doom and gloom, he doesn't want the poor girl to find
out from the tabloids. For Maxwell knows all too well how devastating that could be. Coming from a broken
home and modest background, newly ordained Lady Meredith Thysmer has seized her chance to make a better
life for herself and her son. She's not afraid to use her best assets to get what she wants. But when the
unpretentious yet devastatingly handsome Max delivers his news, her plans for the future come crashing to
a halt. In the challenging days ahead, Max's compassion, humor, and steadfast loyalty to Meredith and her
son win her over. She quickly finds herself doing something she swore would never happen again: falling
in love. And yet Maxwell still refuses to completely drop his guard. Somehow Meredith's got to find a way
to seduce this reluctant royal.The 83 species featured in this book, in date sequence of discovery, had
not been recorded in Britain or Ireland before 1946. The original accounts of the sightings published in
issues of British Birds* between 1947 and 1982 are now reprinted and supplemented with comment by Dr
Sharrock on subsequent occurrences and current status. In addition, Peter Grant provides identification
notes drawing attention to points not covered in the original accounts. There is also a world
distribution map for each species and a line illustration to head each of the accounts. At the end of the
book a section of plates reproduces 81 'first-sighting' photographs covering 32 of the species in the
book.'Peru' is an on-the-spot companion guide to this country. From the Amazon rainforest to the streets
of Lima, from majestic Machu Picchu to the mystery of the Nazca lines, it's all hereki Lucas has lived a
life with suppressed dreams of having a child and growing old with a man who dotes on her. Somewhere
along the way she settles for Kyle, a bi-sexual swinger who drags her into his promiscuous sex life in
the hills above Hollywood. When Kyle commits suicide after learning he is HIV positive, Kiki continues
the promiscuous sex life she has grown attached to and frequently invites men she meets online to her
home for casual encounters. When she unknowingly invites the man who infected her husband over, she is
saved by a man posing as the plumber. She believes he is another casual encounter she invited over and
makes forceful advances. The plumber is shocked and turns her away. But this plumber named Billy Casper
finds himself strangely attracted to Kiki, and returns with flowers and poems he has penned for her. Kiki
grows weary, reminding him that she wanted a no strings attached physical relationship, not another
significant other. Billy, though denying her physically, cannot leave her alone-even after a restraining
order is put on him. It is only then that Kiki discovers that Billy is her guardian angel, sent to
protect her for a special purpose. Kiki then allows herself to love Billy in return. But when Gabriel,
Billy's boss in heaven, re-assigns him because he is falling in love with his client, Kiki grows suicidal
thinking about being torn from another man she loves. She attempts to outwit her new guardian angel by
killing herself.For the Vampire community, the Solstice Choosing has been the holiest night of the year for a hundred thousand years. But this year, something new is about to happen. The oldest prophecies are
about to be fulfilled - and the Festival of Blessings is finally upon us.A nurse and grief counsellor,
for years Christie Bates has been teaching her patients to confront their fears, express themselves and
trust in hope. But as her feelings for cancer survivor Eli Roberts and his two children grow, can she
overcome her own fear and love a man who lives everyday with the possibility of recurring illness?
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